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PLA workshops registration deadline February 15

The registration deadline for the Public Library Association's fourth

"Very Best" Workshops series, March 18-20, 1993, at the Palmer House Hotel in

Chicago, is February 15, 1993. Those registering by January 15, 1993, will

receive a $10 discount.

Topics for this year's series are: "The NREN and Public Library Roles:

Why Public Libraries Should Join the Networked Information Pipeline;" "Public

Library Collection Management: Issues and Answers;" "Public Libraries:

Resources for Economic Development;" "Improving Responsiveness: Customer

Service in Public Libraries," and "Collaborate, Don't Hibernate: Public

Libraries Reaching Out to Children."

PLA members received registration forms by mail this fall. For

additional details or to receive a form, call the PLA Office, 800-545-2433,

ext. 5PLA.

PLA is a division of the American Library Association (ALA).
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